St Mary’s Knockbeg College
Review of the Child Safeguarding Statement
Notification regarding the Board of Management’s review of the Child Safeguarding Statement

To: All School Personnel, St. Mary’s Knockbeg College Parents’ Association and all members of the wider school community
· The Board of Management’s annual review of the school’s Child Safeguarding Statement was completed at the Board meeting of 
· This review was conducted in accordance with the “Checklist for Review of the Child Safeguarding Statement” published on the Departments’ website www.education.ie

A copy of the safeguarding statement is available to parents on request

Signed:  ______Fr. John Dunphy_____________			Date: 25-02-2021
Chairperson, Board of Management

Signed: ______Michael Carew_____________			Date: 25-02-2021
Principal/Secretary to the Board of Management
